
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

April 4, 1990 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular 
session, Tuesday, April 4, 1990, at 7:30 p.m. at City Hall. 

Mayor Conner called the meeting to order.  Prayer was held by Minister Van Hook of the 
First Baptist Church. 

All Board  members were present. 

Motion was made by Long, seconded by Cass to accept previous minutes.  All ayes. 

Citizens Clay Thomas, Mamie Sue Morris, and Ive Sue Johnston were present asking 
that the town install gas lines in the Old Englewood Road area south of Englewood.  The 
Board stated that they would check into the cost of the installation and would give them 
an answer at the next scheduled Board meeting to be held in May. 

Danny Martin was present informing the Board that he was planning on selling his 
house.  He ask how he should go about confirming his property lines before selling.  The 
Board informed Mr. Martin that he would need to check with a surveyor.  Mr. Martin 
asked if the City was planning on moving the road at the intersection of Second Street 
and Dodson Avenue.  The Board stated that they had no plans to do this. 

CAGE Representative Bobbie Dickson requested that the Board allow the Action group 
to establish a Museum in the attic of City Hall.  Dickson stated that the group would like 
to have the Board's permission to check with an architect in regard t renovation and 
would like to have a paper drawn up stating that the group would be allowed to use this 
area of building indefinitely.  Motion was made by Cass, seconded by Armstrong to 
allow the CAGE group to use the building if space was available and it could be worked 
out.  All ayes. 

Motion was then made by Armstrong, seconded by Cass to adopt the following 
resolution:  All ayes. 

RESOLUTION 

Motion was then made by Armstrong, seconded by Long to accept the bid made by Bill 
Littleton Chevrolet for $11,522.10 for a new utility truck.  Conner-Aye, Brown-Aye, Cass-
Pass. 

The Mayor then stated that the Library Board was requesting that a book drop be 
installed in the Englewood Library with the cost being that all books being returned to 
the Library when it was closed were to be left in City Hall or with the Fire Dispatcher. 



The Mayor then ask if a Board member would attend the seminar being held by the 
Bradley Cleveland Solid Waste Task Force in Chattanooga.  Commissioner Cass stated 
that he would attend. 

Motion was made by Brown, seconded by Long to adjourn the meeting.  All ayes. 

Wanda F. Conner                                                                C.A. Goodin                                       
Mayor                                                                                      Recorder 

 


